
 

Victorian Eating Disorders

Strategy consultation
Submission to the Victorian Government regarding the draft Victorian Eating Disorders

Strategy. 

Dietitians Australia made a series of recommendations for improvements to the strategy, with

our main comments relating to strengthening the focus on challenges faced by regional, rural

and remote communities.

We also proposed that the Victorian government subsidise entry to comprehensive continuing

professional development for all clinicians who work with people experiencing eating

disorders to ensure they are appropriately skilled and provide quality, safe care. 

For more, download our full submission.
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